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ITEM 44. TRAFFIC TREATMENT - RAISED THRESHOLD RELOCATION - 
MACDONALD STREET ERSKINEVILLE 

TRIM RECORD NO: 2014/298839 

RECOMMENDATION 

It is recommended that the Committee endorse the relocation of a raised threshold in 
MacDonald Street, Erskineville, 10 metres east of Goddard Street. 

DECISION 

 

BACKGROUND 

The developer of the “Erko” development is required to build a new road along the 
eastern boundary of the railway line. To make way for the new road, the existing raised 
threshold on MacDonald Street directly east of the railway line is to be relocated 10 
metres east of Goddard Street. 

COMMENTS 

This proposal would help maintain general safety in the area by reducing the speed of 
traffic travelling along MacDonald Street. This measure is part of the City's commitment 
to calm traffic and improve residential amenity. 

CONSULTATION 

The City consulted local residents and businesses in the area. There were 19 letters sent 
out with one response supporting the proposal and no responses opposing the proposal. 

FINANCIAL 

All costs associated with the relocation of the raised threshold will be borne by the 
developer.  

ATTACHMENTS 

Traffic Treatment - Raised Threshold Relocation - MacDonald Street Erskineville 

Van Le, Engineering Traffic Officer 
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